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October 26, 2022 

Bulletin No. 17-2022 

To: NISS Member Companies 

Re: SDMS Call – Connecticut Removed 

We are updating the 2023 NISS SDMS Call to remove Connecticut, as the Insurance 
Commissioner has waived the regulation prescribing SDMS filings (§ 38a-693-11, et seq) in 
Connecticut and the SDMS Call is no longer required.  SDMS will continue to apply to insurers 
writing private passenger automobile insurance in New York.  

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey R. Patterson 
Interim CEO 
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